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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All DENR Central Office Officials and Employees

FROM ; The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change

SUBJECT STATUS OF INTERNET CONNECTIVITY OF THE DENR
CENTRAL OFFICE

DATE : October 21, 2020

This is to update you on the status of Internet connectivity of the DENR Central Office.
Currently, we are subscribing to two (2) Intemnet Service Providers (ISP) namely PLDT and
Converge that provide us with 800 megabytes per second connection each for a total of 1.6
gigabytes per second Internet speed. These are shared with the almost one thousand (1,000)
users of the Central Office most of which have at least two or three devices (desktop, laptop,
mobile phones, etc.) connected.

We are currently in the process of upgrading our Wireless Access Points and fiber optic
connection in order to increase the Internet speed that can accommodate the needs of our
officials and employees. The procurement for these projects is already underway and targeted
to be installed in December 2020.

For your information and understanding. Please do not hesitate to send us feedback and
other concerns to serve you better during this pandemic.
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